The University of Missouri is accredited through the Higher Learning
Commission (HLC). As part of the accreditation process, a team of HLC peer
reviewers visits MU every ten years. Our next visit is scheduled for February
23-24, 2015. A draft of the document we will share with our HLC reviewers
is now
available: http://provost.missouri.edu/news/2014/HLC/index.php. To
provide feedback on this draft, send an email by December 15, 2014 to Pat
Okker, Interim Deputy Provost, at OkkerP@missouri.edu. Comments can
also be shared at either of these open forum events:
® Open Forum on Draft of HLC Document: Tuesday, November 18, 2:00-3:00 pm
in Student Center 2206A

® Open Forum on Draft of HLC Document, Tuesday, December 9, 3:00-4:00 pm in
Student Center 2206A

This e-mail has been generated in accordance with the MU Mass E-
Mail Policy: http://doit.missouri.edu/about/policies-procedures/mu-
mass-email



